
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

July 28, 2021 

This meeting was started at 6:34 by President Don Easterbrooks. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Don talked a little about the DLVN email. Contact him or Mark Williams if you are having 
trouble receiving it.  

Don gave a summary of the Treasurers Report since Mike Tommaney is traveling. 

August there is no meeting. We will all be on vacation. 

September will be a golf cart scavenger hunt, please sign up. 

October will be a Halloween party with pizza. 

November we are having two gatherings, golf night on Tuesday evening and food tasting on 
Wednesday the 17th. More info as the dates get closer. 

This month we had the “Dog Circus” performed by the Dynamic Dog Club of the Villages. We 
met at Laurel Manor since more practice time was available. It was so much fun seeing the 
cute, silly dogs do “tricks”. After the show donations were collected to benefit service dogs for 
veterans needing assistance. 

The 50-50 raffle was won by: many 

Meeting ended about 8:00 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


